
November 2, 2022 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
With the arrival of Angela’s passport and visa, we were able to 
purchase plane tickets to the States. Dec. 3rd we fly out of 
Arequipa to go to Lima where we will stay for a couple of days 
and then first thing the morning of the 6th, we fly out of Lima. 
When I say first thing, I mean 1:30 am. At any rate we will pass 
through immigration control at Houston and then head to 
Denver and by 9:30 pm that same day, we should be in Cody. 
That means if all goes as planned we will be in Worland before 
midnight. It will be a long day but we are looking forward to 
being in the States. A little more than 4 years have passed since 
I was there and this trip will be the first for Angela. 
 
As far as the ministry goes, we have a special church anniversary meeting in Huarina. That will take place the 18th-
20th with a baptism in the river just like last year. We weren’t able to visit Huarina at all since last November. Please 
pray that I and the others that will be preaching will be sensitive to God’s leading in regards to the messages and for 
discipling. 
 
Also, during November we will be getting everything ready for the young people that will be in charge of the ministry 
in Rosario, Uchumayo during our stay in the States. Friday the 8th, we have a meeting with them here in our house to 
put the details in order and give some last minute instructions.  Even though we won’t be here for the Christmas 
evangelistic event in Rosario, the young people have stated that they will do that also. These college age believers 
really are a blessing. Please pray for them and for our preparations. 
 
Also, there still isn’t a date for the titling of the land in Rosario, Uchumayo. Please pray that this will take place soon 
or that there won’t be any problems with the process because of our trip to the US. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible. We appreciate your prayers and support. Please know 
that we pray for you also. 
 
Finish Strong, 
Jeff and Ángela Anderson 
 
Check out our webpage with Tentmakers Bible Mission to read and/or watch previous updates.  If you are interested 
in supporting us, (Arequipa Project), that information is also available there.  
https://tentmakersbiblemission.org/tbm_missionaries/jeffrey-and-Ángela-anderson/ 

 

 

The photos are 
from our recent 
stay in Lima. The 

first is an overlook 
by the ocean and 
the other is at the 

main plaza with the 
President’s Palace 

behind us. 


